From: Gkstene

Sent: Thursday, May 25, 2023 8:02 PM To: PUC-PUC < PUC @state.sd.us>

Subject: Fwd: [EXT] Attention: Gary Hanson, PUC Chairman, Chris Nelson, Kristie Fiegen

Dear Mr. Hanson,

I am a concerned Lincoln County landowner who is emphatically opposed to the Carbon Solutions pipeline.

As diligent farm owners in South Dakota for generations, we have looked after and responsibly taken care of our land for years. It is now unbelievable that a big corporation could access our land to install the pipeline. Drain tile runs through this Lincoln County property and how would we ever know if it has been damaged? What is the long term impact to the environment that is created by storing CO2 underground?

Please consider the possible devastation to the land and health concerns to the widespread neighborhood if such a pipeline were to leak or more likely explode?

This Carbon Solutions pipeline is not in the farmers best interest. I am counting on you to be a friend to the farmer.

Thank you, Glenda Stene, Ponderosa Farms

